
29/04/2021 

MR Zachary George 
- 177 Ocean ST 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 
zacgeorge25@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1167 - 9 Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099

As a local resident Narrabeen resident, I think the Fisher Rd DeeWhy project would be a great 
development for the community. The church, cafe and conference centre provide great 
meeting places for locals and accomodate various activities happening in and around DeeWhy. 
I'm sure the accomodation will provide a wonderful location for residents to live once it is 
completed as well. 

Sent: 29/04/2021 11:27:05 AM
Subject: Online Submission


